Do you or does someone you care for have a learning disability and would you be willing to provide information regarding GPs (Doctors) and their role then read on.

The Wilberforce Trust has been asked by the National GP Access and Support Programme (Department of Health) to provide an understanding as to the needs and challenges faced by people with learning disabilities in using the services of their doctors. 

Service User engagement is central to the development of this work and we would like to capture the positive and negative experiences of accessing the services of your doctor using a questionnaire survey to seek and represent the views of those with a learning disability.

The aim of the project is to identify practical steps that are achievable and can be shared nationally by the GP Access Programme (Department of Health) as best practice for Doctors’ surgeries and Primary Care Trusts to implement. The aim is to improve patient satisfaction, experience and health outcomes by making it easier for individuals with learning disabilities to access and attend their Doctors’ surgeries. 

By access we mean the whole experience of accessing and attending a Doctor’s surgery including physical access, the ability to make a convenient appointment, receiving assistance, appropriate information formats, staff attitudes and communication.

The key question for you to think about is;

"Are my needs being met when I want, in the way and at the time I want them?"

What improvements could be made and put forward as "strongly recommended actions" for GP practices to consider.

This survey provides you with an opportunity to influence the way Doctors and other health care staff meet your health needs at the surgery and identify effective improvements.

Please fill in the questionnaire as fully as you can and return to Keith McKee by email at k.mckee@wilberforcetrust.org.uk or you can post to Keith McKee, Wilberforce Trust, Wilberforce House, 49 North Moor Road, Huntington, York, YO32 9QN
Please return questionnaires by 20th November 2009.
Any queries or if alternative formats are required, please contact Keith by email or phone: Tel: 01904 760037
